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Dear Families,  

I would like to wish you all a happy and safe 
Christmas. Thank you so much for your continuing 
support and kind words – it really does mean a lot! 
We are all unsure of what is around the corner with 
the increasing number of Omicron cases but I have 
no doubt that our Nevill Road family will support 

each other through whatever challenges we face. Your amazing children make 
me smile every day and I feel very lucky to be their Headteacher. Each and 
every one of them make our school such a special place. 
 
Our Curriculum  

This week we have been treated to singing, 

dancing, gymnastics, musical instruments and 

football skills to name just a few of the 

children’s many talents! The film of the Year 4 

show has been completed and it has been 

wonderful to hear their singing all around 

school. It really has lifted our spirits!!  Thank you to Mrs Humphrey’s son Ben 

for filiming and editing the production. 

Party day was a huge success, the children had a wonderful time at their 

outdoor discos. So did the staff!! 

Our newspaper reporters have written a 

new edition of ‘The Bear Express’ and 

continue to raise funds to support local 

community Mental Health charities.  

Year 3 have enjoyed finding out about how 

Christmas is celebrated all over the world. They have enjoyed 

finding out about different cultures and have learnt from each 

other. 



Stay safe, stay positive and we look forward to seeing you all again in the New 

Year. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  

 

 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 6th January – return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


